
     

 THE P.T.A. PRESENT….       

   “Mum & Me”  

A F T E R N O O N    T E A     

 

Dear Parents 

TO CELEBRATE MOTHER’S DAY … we are holding an Afternoon Tea.  

Mums/Grandmas or Carers etc are invited to come along and have 

Afternoon Tea with their child(ren).  Not forgetting Dads and 

Grandads too of course! 

The event will take place on Thursday 8th March in the school hall.  

£3 per Adult & £1 per child. Specific time slots will be available from 

2pm.    

It is essential that you pre-book your time slot for this event.  People 

will not be allowed to just turn up on the day and bookings must be 

made by 3-15pm on Wednesday 14th February.  No late bookings will 

be accepted.  There are a limited number of spaces in each time slot, 

therefore, bookings will be accepted on a first come first served 

basis. If we are unable to offer you your preferred time slot we will 

contact you to offer you an alternative time slot wherever possible. 

If you would like to attend this event please pre-book by completing 

the attached form and returning it to the school office together with 

your money.  Please put the money in an envelope clearly marked 

with “Afternoon tea” & your child’s name.  *Please inform us of any 

specific food allergies on your booking form.* 

Thank you for your support 

The P.T.A.  
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Afternoon Tea 

Thursday 8th March 

 

Please circle your preferred time slot 

2-2.30pm   2.30-3pm     3-3.30pm      3-30-4pm 4-4.30pm 

 

  

 ADULT(S) @ a cost of £3 per Adult 

Name(s) of Adults 

………………………………………………………………………………. 

   

  CHILD(REN)a cost of £1 per child. 

Name(s) of children 

………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

*Any specific food allergies? ……………………………………………. 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM & MONEY TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 

3-15PM ON WEDNESDAY 14TH FEBRUARY. PLEASE PUT THE MONEY 

IN AN ENVELOPE CLEARLY MARKED WITH “AFTERNOON TEA” & 

YOUR CHILDS NAME.  NO LATE BOOKINGS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

  

 

 

 


